
825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

7 A DIVISION OF PAClFlCORP 

August 23,2007 

tZA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 2 15 
Salem, OR 97301-255 1 

Attention: Vikie Bailey-Goggins, Administrator 
Regulatory Operations 

: Docket No. AR 520 
Amending OARS 860-02 1-0033 and 860-02 1-0034 implementing HB 2053 and 
Correcting references. 

PacifiCorp supports the proposed rule changes, which are consistent with HB 2053. 
These changes will result in a more sustainable funding mechanism for the Commission. 

If additional information is required, please contact Joelle Steward, Regulatory Manager, 
at (503) 813-5542. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea L. Kelly 
Vice President, Regulation 


